
PROVOST NEWS CIRCULATION 
 
 
It is the policy of the M.D. of Provost No. 52 under Bylaw 764 to circulate the Provost 
News in which the M.D. reports to all ratepayers who do not already subscribe. 
 
Those wishing to receive the Provost News must complete the form below and return it 
to the M.D. office. 
 
****** If you are already receiving the Provost News through regular subscription, there 
is no need to return the form. 
 
 

PROVOST NEWS CIRCULATION 
 
I WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE THE M.D. COPY OF THE PROVOST NEWS, WHICH 
INCLUDES THE MINUTES OF THE M.D. REGULAR MEETINGS. 
 
(please print) 
NAME  ____________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS ____________________________________ 
 
   ____________________________________ 
 
 
DATE:  ___________________ SIGNATURE: _______________________________ 
 
Return to: M.D. OF PROVOST NO. 52 
  BOX 300 
  PROVOST, ALBERTA 
  T0B 3S0 
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